
Welcome visitors – We are blessed you are with us. Please let us know how we can serve you. If you 
desire, there are “Visitor’s envelopes” on the table in the narthex (foyer) for your use. 

 
The flowers on the Altar are given to the Glory of God and in memory of Frank and Jo-Ann Palin from 
their family. 
 

Scheduled Ministers for Today's Liturgy: 
Presider: Matt Bulley  Homilist: Cathy MacKendrick Cantors: Margaret Kissau 
Lector: Margaret Kissau  Intercessor: Jen McAlpine Collection Supervisor: Patti Weir 
Sidespersons: Margaret Jemison, Mary Davis, Al & Nicole McCabe 
 
Green Team for the Week of June 28: Ann Hucal 
 
Scripture readings for Sunday, August 2, 2015 – Exodus 15:2-4,9-15; Ps. 78:23-29; Ephesians 4:1-
16; John 6:24-35 
 
People who are ill and/or in hospital – If you know of someone who is in hospital, please let either 
Rev. Andreas or Rev. Cathy (519 966 5729) know so that they might have a pastoral visit. 
 
Outreach Ministries – Remember your gifts to Hiatus House, the Downtown Mission, the Marlborough 
Breakfast Program, and the ministry to the South West Detention Centre. 
 
Would you like a pastoral visit? – Please let Rev'd Andreas know (519-969-1510, church; 226-345-
5085, cell) to arrange a mutually convenient time. 
 
Canterbury College – are preparing a welcome basket for their students this September. Our last day 
for donations is August 23rd. Items needed are: cleaning supplies, toilet paper and paper towels, dish 
detergent, laundry detergent and fabric softener. A box is in the Narthex. Thank you for supporting our 
local Anglican College. 
 
 
 

 


